
 

 

 

        McCare Night 
                  Burbank McDonald’s 

5355 W 79th Street 

            Please Come Out and Join Us 

                            In Support of 

       McCord School 
         During this Fundraising Event 

    On Wednesday February 28th, 2024 

                 from 4:00pm -8:00pm 

                               

                           

                 We will be donating 20% of all purchases    

                accompanied with this flyer to:  

                        McCord School 

   Please be sure to present this flyer with your purchase. 


